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Dear BOE, 
 
This is a difficult situation. Thank you to everyone putting in the time and mental energy to make the 
best of this. 
I am curious to know if we have considered using the school building as a daycare that would 
facilitate distance learning when that time comes. It could be run by someone other Than the BOE - 
perhaps WRD or our Extended Day Program. This would allow for a cohorted place for working 
parents to send their children. 
 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Ahern 
 


